
 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Public School Tinny’s News 
‘Learning from the past - Valuing the present - Creating the future’  

54 Ruby Street  Tingha  NSW  2369    Ph: 67 233 437 

Email: tingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We’re on the  Web! 

www.tingha-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  &  on Facebook  -  Tinny Times 

Every minute of every day counts 

 

Totally Proud & Strong 

Week 4 Term 4 

2nd November 2020 

PBL Award Recipients 

Merit Award Recipients 

Student of the Week & PBL 

Ticket Recipients 

Visitors to the school 

All visitors to the school must 

present to the front office and 

follow the protocols displayed. This 

is for the wellbeing of all. 

 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

3/11 - Kinder transition 

10/11 - Kinder transition 

9-13/11 - NAIDOC Week 

16/11 - NRL Clinic 

17/11 - Kinder transition 

23/11 - 4/12 - Swim School 

26/11 - Year 6 -7 transition 

3/12 - Year 6 - 7 transition 

 



Principal’s Report 

POSITIVE SCHOOL CULTURE 
At Tingha Public School we are committed to providing an education for our students whilst 
supporting their social and emotional needs. We constantly reinforce and model for the students the 
qualities required to be responsible school and community minded citizens. Included within this is 
engaging in all learning tasks, speaking respectfully and encouraging other students to be ‘Totally 
Proud and Strong’ with their learning and of their achievements.  When students display these 
characteristics it leads to a positive school culture that values education and learning.  
 
SCHOOL SELF EVALUATION AND NEW SCHOOL PLAN 
Parents and caregivers play a very important role in the education of their children. I am asking for 
your thoughts and feedback as part of the school self-evaluation process. Attached to the newsletter 
is a parent satisfaction survey. It would be appreciated if you could take the time to complete this and 
return to school as soon as possible. All feedback is valued. The information you provide will assist 
in informing the next School Improvement Plan for 2021-2024. 
 
KINDERGARTEN TRANSITION 
Tomorrow is a very exciting day. Our 2021 Kindergarten students will have their first session of 
transition to ‘big’ school. We look forward to welcoming and sharing our beautiful school with them. 
 
HIGH SCHOOL TRANSITION 
Transition to high school sessions have been planned for later in the term. This includes a full day on 
Thursday 26

th
 November and another session on Thursday 3

rd
 December. Unfortunately, due to 

COVID restrictions these will be the only transition sessions held this year. 
 
NAIDOC Week  
Next week we will recognise NAIDOC Week. Classes will participate in cultural activities throughout 
the week. Unfortunately due to COVID restrictions we will not be able to celebrate this cultural week 
as we have previously done in the past. 
 
I look forward to another great fortnight at Tingha Public School. 
 
Melinda Partridge 
Principal 

 

Headlice 

With the warmer weather fast approaching, we would like to take the opportunity to remind 

you that headlice will be more active. Please check your child/rens hair on a regular basis. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spotlight on 

Year 4/5/6 

The students were asked to 

construct a battery using 

everyday items. The students 

discovered that a lemon, 

orange and even a potato 

generated an electrical current.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of our health unit the students in Year 4/5/6 are participating 

in cooking lessons. They are learning about healthy eating, hygiene, 

table etiquette and cutting techniques. Their first meal they prepared 

from scratch was a very tasty hamburger. 


